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A REPORT ON CYBER JAGRUKTA WEEK 

 

To raise awareness about cybercrime and to deal with it , 'Cyber Jagrukta Diwas' was  conducted 

from 7th October 2021 to 11th February 2022 in classes I to XII. The students were informed 

about good digital habits, and how to stay safe online. A quiz was also conducted to raise cyber 

awareness of students. Many activities related to cyber safety and security were conducted. The 

students actively participated in this activity and prepared various digital, posters, power point 

presentations, videos, quizzes & games on cyber safety & security. 
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